2/19/24,1:18 PM Spring 24 Student Alerts - OneDrive

& Share & Copylink | Download " _cc-undergraduateacad...msg Info |

From: <cc-undergraduateacademics-request@lists.gatech.edu> on behalf of CoC Undergraduate
Academics <UndergraduateAcademics@cc.gatech.edu>

Sent on: Friday, January 5, 2024 9:23:11 PM
To: cc-undergraduateacademics@lists.gatech.edu
Subject: [cc-undergraduateacademics] Student Alert: Seats available in PSYC 2012

Dear Students,

The School of Psychology lifted the class and permit restrictions on PSYC 2012, and seats are available
in the course.

Sincerely,

Office of Undergraduate Advising
College of Computing
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